
Messages 

• Can all children please remember to bring a 

filled water bottle each day which can be re-

filled as required. 

• Children should all have an indoor pair of 

shoes to change into. 

• Please alert you child’s Class Teacher to any 

allergies or changes to medication held in 

school e.g. inhalers. 

What a fantastic first week we have had! Everyone 

is excited for another fun packed year of learning! 

Newsletter Canongate 

Primary 

Week Beginning: 

26th August 2024 

 

Monday 

Pantomime - Afternoon ‘Railway Chil-

dren’ by M&M Productions in School 

Hall PUPILS ONLY 

Tuesday 

Wednesday 

Early Bird Rugby starts 08:30—

09:00 (P4-7) 

Pupil Assemblies AM 

Thursday 

Glee Club starts 15:00—16:00 

(Forms out Monday and due today.) 

Friday 

Family Picnic 12:30—13:30 Please 

join us with your picnic and blankets 

and enjoy a get together (fingers 

crossed for the weather!) 


